
Plantify Plant list

Front yard:
Pitcher sage, white sage, cleveland sage, black sage, island coreopsis, island tree
mallow, island rock flower, salt heliotrope, island nightshade, dutchman pipevine, island
snapdragon, yeurba buena, yerba santa, monkeyflowers: fiesta + red, golden yarrow,
gooseberry, chamise, bird bush, california bush sunflower, seaside daisy, deer weed,
coyote bush, honeysuckle, coral bells, mule-ears, nightshade, black walnut, hybrid wooly
blue curls, parry’s nolina, penstemon

Passion A:
Verbena, box maple, desert willow, seaside daisy, white monkey flower, checkerbloom,
heuchera (corral bells), pacific aster, multiple species of lewisia, yellow buckwheat,
yarrow, island pink yarrow, whooly blue curls, coffee berry, rosy buckwheat, numerous
species of dudleyas, redshanks, tree poppy, mission manzanita, hazardia detonsa,
ceanothus, tarweed, california poppies, torreya californica, cow parsnip, yerba santa,
seep monkeyflowers (orange, yellow and pink), spicebush, stream orchid, bee plant,
horsetail, oceanspray, oso berry

Passion B:
Clematis, Cal rose, rush, sedge, spreading rush, mugwort, columbine, chinese houses,
snowberry, island curant, hop tree, grasses, rockcress, phlox, clarkias, skullcap, lippia,
buttercups, phacelias, carpenteria, coyote mint, blue flax, buckeye, lupines, grasses,
blue-eyed grass, serpentine coyote mint, soap plant, brodiaea, yellow eyed grass,
monkeyflower orange, manzanita, mule ears, nolina, desert marigold, beavertail cactus,
san diego barrel cactus, giant chalk dudleya, golden yarrow, desert grapes

Mixed Food Forest:
Island barberry, pitcher sage, quail bush, ceanothus (ray hartman, darkstar), SC island
buckwheat, heuchera, grasses, madrone, manzanita, california cherry, blue eyed grass,
western redbud, bladderpod, island scrub oak, primrose, fuscia, nolina, monkeyflowers,
wild rye, native grasses, incensio, pink currant, garrya, white/cleveland hybrid sage,
hybrid black mallow, island tree mallow


